
 

 
Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 

We are about FOUR (4) weeks away from the end of the first quarter! Can you 
believe how quickly the school year is flying by? 

Important Dates 

 Tuesday, September 10 - FIRST 2022 Parent Meeting (see info below) 

 Friday, September 20 - NO School (Teacher In-Service) 

 Friday, September 27 - Sophomore Social (see info below) 

 Saturday, October 19 (4:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.) - Relay for Life @ Konia 
Field (MORE details to follow in upcoming email blasts) 

KŌKUA Needed - Sophomore Social!! 

We need your kōkua at our Sophomore Social. If you are CLEARED to 
volunteer and are willing and able to kōkua, please complete the online form 
at: http://bit.ly/SophomoreSocialKokua. We need approximately 15-20 parents 
to kōkua. Here are the details: 

 Event:     Sophomore Social 

 Time:       5:30 p.m. - 9:30 p.m. (the actual social starts at 6:00 p.m.) 

 Date:        Friday, September 27 

 Location: Konia Field 

**If you are NOT cleared yet but would like to volunteer, please be sure to 
complete and submit your volunteer paperwork ASAP! KS has implemented a 
new process which can take up to TWO WEEKS to complete, so if you 
haven’t already submitted your application, please do so right away. Volunteer 
applications can be downloaded at: https://apps.ksbe.edu/par/volunteering/. 

 



2022 Parent Meetings 

Our parent meetings will be held EVERY SECOND TUESDAY of the month 
(see schedule below). Meetings will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. in Konia 
210. Parking is available in the Kaʻahumanu parking lot (behind Konia) and 
around Konia Circle. Can’t make it on campus? You can join us ONLINE via 
Blackboard Collaborate. You do NOT need to log into Blackboard. All you 
need to do is click on the date of the meeting, and you will be directed to join 
the meeting VIRTUALLY. Meetings will be held as needed, and should a 
meeting be cancelled, notice via email will be sent out. Meeting minutes will 
be available within 48 hours following a meeting. 

 Tuesday, September 10, 2019 
 Tuesday, November 12, 2019 
 Tuesday, January 14, 2020 

SHOUT OUTS 

Mahalo NUI loa to the parents that volunteered their time to help chaperone 
last Friday’s ASKS Welcome Back Dance! We really appreciate your kōkua! 

If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/. Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every 
THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts sent from the Parents & Alumni 
Relations (PAR) Office.  

  

I MUA WA22IORS! 

Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 

 


